

Pendle College From the Principal

18th October, 2016

Ben Goldsworthy, Flat 01, 01 Greenberfield (10) Pendle College

Dear Ben,

It was great to have lunch with you today and to hear about your plans! I wanted to put in writing how much the College appreciate all the work you've done on the website. Getting it ready for arrivals must have been time consuming and often people working behind the scenes don't get as much recognition as they deserve.

It was really good to hear about your friendship groups within College and you've certainly shown your loyalty to Pendle in a very practical way.

Thank you again.

Tracy Walters Principal

> Pendle College Lancaster University Lancaster LA1 4YZ